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Director, Regulatory Affairs               Telephone: 416.542.7834 
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 March 22, 2019 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (“Toronto Hydro”) 

Utility Remuneration and Responding to Distributed Energy Resources Consultations – Intent 
to Participate 
Board File Numbers: EB-2018-0287 and EB-2018-0288 

 

 
On March 15, 2019, the OEB initiated its Utility Remuneration and Responding to Distributed Energy 

Resources consultations, requesting that any interested parties indicate their intention to participate.  

By way of this letter, Toronto Hydro notifies the OEB of its intention to participate in both consultations. 

 

Please contact me directly if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Andrew J. Sasso 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
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